
CR-6G NEW Foundation Programs Aiding Authenticity 
The Foundation staying true to its mission will soon offer a complete searchable 
and cross-referenced technical literature. This will include all of the categories 
seen in the below image. 

 

While the Foundation holds all of these materials in paper form this tool will allow fast and total 
access to Jaguar service and parts bulletins crossed referenced against the other. It also includes 
British Leyland (US and Canada) bulletins that are not available anywhere else unless you are 
lucky enough to have a rare hard copy. This program has been demonstrated a few times to select 
groups and was widely lauded. The first question is when will this be available and how? 

The first version of the Bulletin Database Service is live, with two payment options available 
for individuals: a monthly and yearly subscription. More information as well as the means for 
registration can be found on our website. 
 
The first database version's content spans 1948 through 1984 but, per our ambition, content will 
continuously approach the 2000's in subsequent releases. 
 
As expected, in the near future, we will unveil a newer and more updated version of the database 
which will include additional content, updated features, and quality of life updates, most notably 
in the next version will be the inclusion of administrative bulletins. 
 
Subscribers will have these incremental updates included in their subscription in addition to the 
current version with full access at the time of their release. At this point in time, we are 
considering a possible trial run as well as potentially showcasing a physical demonstration for 
people to get their hands on at an event. 
 


